
 

 

 
CIRCULAR 
 
 

 
Following the release of the updated Club Alcohol Management policy, clubs are required to complete an 
online form about their liquor licence by 30 March.   CLICK HERE to complete. 
 
This is a compulsory return and a fine of $100 may apply to forms not submitted by the due date. 
 
 
EFFECTIVELY MANAGING YOUR CLUB'S LIQUOR LICENSE WORKSHOP 
 
The Perth Football League is conducting a workshop for clubs on how to effectively manage their Club's 
liquor license on Monday 30 March 2020 in the café at Tuart College. 
 
As club bars are a social hub at matches and can generate significant funds for the club, the purpose of the 
workshop is to outline and discuss ways clubs can effectively their licensed areas to be an enjoyable place 
that meets licensing obligations. 
 
The workshop is aimed at Club Bar Managers. 
 
Due to the size of the room clubs are requested to RSVP to attend.  Clubs may have more than one 
representative attend. 
 
Please CLICK HERE to RSVP. 
 
 

Subject: Club Liquor Licence Form and Workshop 
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From: 
 
 
 

Natalie Couch 
Ph: 9287 5592 (Office Hours Mon to Fri, 8.30am to 5pm) 
Email: ncouch@wafc.com.au 

Audience: 
 

Club Committees 

Summary: Action: 

Clubs are required to submit details of their liquor 
licence. 
A workshop on Effectively Managing your Clubs 
Liquor Licence will be held 30 March. 

CLICK HERE to complete the liquor licencing form 
by 30 March. 
 
CLICK HERE to RSVP to the work shop. 
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